

WEATHER UPDATE

Monday, June 25, 7:00p – A schedule for tomorrow will be posted between 8p and 9p this evening. If tonight's weather necessitates changes in the morning, you will be advised early. Make sure you are opted in to Rained Out to be on the texting list. Instructions are below.

If weather continues to delay games, we have posted a list of indoor activities you may want to consider if you are not familiar with the area. The list is on the Schedule and Results page.

Monday, June 25, 12:00p ET – Games have been cancelled for the day due to extreme weather and field conditions. Further updates will be posted at 6p.

Sunday, June 24, 6:33p ET - Games have been suspended for the remainder of the day. We will be

posting a schedule for tomorrow beginning with 7:30a games. Disney will evaluate fields at approximately 5:00 a.m. tomorrow morning and advise us of the earliest possible start time. We will immediately text you and update this document. The same will apply for the Osceola Complex.

Forecast is for 90% change of this weather continuing. Coaches will be emailed regarding the remaining tournament format shortly, and will have the opportunity to provide input before a decision is made.

To sign up for text notification of weather updates, text the code below that applies to your age group to: 84483. You will then receive all weather updates on your cell phone.

For 11U updates, text **AGEELEVEN** to 84483.

For 12U updates, text **AGETWELVE** to 84483.

For 13U updates, text **AGETHIRTEEN** to 84483.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this highly unusual weather situation.